
                                                                              

                                                                      

 

Dear Parent / Carers 

We are delighted to invite you to our family workshop led by WASP (Wakefield Autism Support 

Project).  

This workshop will take place at Outwood Academy Park Hill on 12th July from 9.15am until 12.15pm. 

The workshop will deliver these key aims, 

- A discussion around Autism and lived experiences of those with Autism. 

- A discussion regarding behaviour and any related challenges. 

- Information regarding Demand Avoidance. 

- Information regarding ADHD. 

- We will discuss and share strategies between workshop members to support children and 

young people and their families.  

- There will be an opportunity for parents and carers to ask WASP practitioners any questions 

around your child or young person. 

- This workshop is for adults only but all adult family members are welcome to attend.  

This workshop will allow you to meet and network with other families in our local area. 

Refreshments will be available. 

We look forward to you joining us for this event. If you have any further questions, please direct 

these through your school SENDCO in the first instance. 

If you wish to attend this workshop, please can you complete the form below and return this to 

school for the attention of the SENDCO by 3rd July 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Winterburn 

Associate Vice Principal of SEND and Inclusion. 



 

Name ______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Name of the school your child(ren) attend ______________________________________ 

 

How many adults will be attending the workshop _________________________________ 

 


